
UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS AT LITTLE ROCK 
Graduate Council Minutes 

November 15, 2006 
 
Members Present:           C. Nahrwold, A. Hunter, R. Syler, S. Minsker, S. Jennings, A. Lindsay, I. Duyar,  

           B. Wood, M. James-Barnes, A. Thombre, J. Darsey  
 
Members Absent:           D. McAlpine, J. Bailey, E. Elder, G. Anderson, D. Kelly, S. Moak, S. Grace, S.  

           Robison 
 
Others Present:                R. Sikes, N. Rego 
 

 
Approval of November 1, 2006 minutes   Approved 
 
Old Business:   none 
 
New Business: 
  
       Report of Curriculum Sub-Committee   All Approved 
         Clinton School 
 CSPS 7383 Professional Communication and Civic Engagement – New Course  
 
        College of Education 

CCF II Praxis II Passing will be a requirement for completing and receiving a grade in MCED  
7318 (Classroom Management) – Other 

 CCF II Reliability issues with Analytical section of GRE – Other 
 
        Information Science and Systems Engineering 
 INFQ 7191, 7291, 7391 Cooperative Education in Information Quality – New Course 
 
 
      Report of Personnel Sub-Committee 
           Full      Approved 

Kushner, Jason PhD Assistant Professor, CARE (COE) 
 
        Adjunct        Crisp & Isom sent back for more traditional C.V.s – All others approved 

Crisp, Huey EdD Director of 1st Year Comp; Rhetoric & Writing Instructor, RHET (AHSS) 
Isom, Toran EdD Instructor of Rhetoric & Writing, Rhetoric & Writing (AHSS) 
Marley, Nancy PhD Research Associate Professor, Chemistry (CSAM) 
Robertson, Sandra EdD Chief of Staff/Director of Budget, Ed. Leadership (COE) 

 
        Special       Approved 

Clark, David W. MS Full-time Instructor of Biology, Biology (CSAM) 
Metcalf, Laura PhD Assistant Professor, Speech Communications (CPS) 
 

 
Report of Program Review Sub-Committee none 

 
Other Business: The information about thesis due dates in online – except there is no information about 
summer due dates.  Thesis due date information will be e-mailed out to all the coordinators.   
 
Dean’s Report:  Quality control issues: have sent out about 50 e-mails mostly about people teaching 

graduate classes without graduate faculty status.  In general the responses have been positive. We 
may need to have one more meeting after the 29th if there is a flood of personnel items.  


